
 
Welcome to 2020 

As we start our New Year with 14 new members, just like last year, let us celebrate our 
Lodge and all of the hard work that goes into keeping our Lodge members interested 
in our programs, active in our activities, willing to help with our programs and monthly 
responsibilities. 

It is a pleasure and an honor to have you join our Daughters of Norway, Eva Nansen 
Lodge #46, we hope that you will enjoy being a very important part of our Lodge and 
become an active member in sharing our heritage, knowledge, education and 
inspirational programs. We will be putting a special emphasis on Hospitality and 
Community again this year. We have some exciting events planned for this year. Our 
installation of officers on January 7, 2020 was well attended and celebrated by all. Our 
New Member Initiation/Recognition is planned for March 3, hopefully you will all be 
able to attend and enjoy a very “special surprise”! Sorry, that our “snow birds” will 
miss this fun event. 

Remember to save your cancelled stamps form your Christmas cards and mail to be 
used by Tubfrim to fund improved health care for handicapped, needy children and 
youth in Norway. All of our D of N Lodges turn their stamps in during the Grand Lodge 
National Convention, they are packaged up and sent to a designated site to be 
forwarded to Norway. This is a very worthwhile program and we are happy to be a part 
of it. 

Come along with us as we look forward to a year filled with fun, inspiration and new 
friendships made with our new Sisters. Let us celebrate 2020 together and make it a 
“Year to Remember” for us all. 

The Grand Lodge Convention will take place in Bremerton, WA. on July 23-25, 
because of travel between here and there it will be July 22-26. Happy New Year to you 
all. 

Sisterly,  
Sharon Knudsen, 

President Eva Nansen Lodge #46 Daughters of Norway 


